Recommendation #: 363 /18



THIS ITEM

NOV 1 & 2018

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TINY COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE RECOMMENDATION

Meeting Date: October 10, 2018

Moved by: Carrie

Carried: 4-0

Seconded by: Walma Signed:

WHEREAS the Committee of the Whole considered Public Works Report PWR-036-18 dated October 10, 2018, from Tim Leitch, Director of Public Works, regarding a Municipal Administration Building Needs Assessment Committee Update;

NOW THEREFORE the Committee of the Whole recommends that the Municipal Administration Building Needs Assessment Committee report back on the next steps required for a new construction solution to long term municipal administration building requirements.